
I am writing to express my views on Perpetua Resources' Stibnite Gold Project. The opportunity 

presented by the project is compelling for many reasons and I am committed to seeing come to 

fruition. This is the best opportunity to clean up legacy tailings and waste, reconnect fish to miles of 

spawning grounds that they have been blocked from for 80 years and restore a river. Without 

Perpetua Resources, the site will likely never get the environmental attention it deserves. 

In order for Perpetua Resources' Stibnite Gold Project to move forward, the company must mitigate 

for any impacts the project will have on the environment. In the 2021 Modern Mining Plan of the 

SDEIS, the company has outlined how it can leave water quality on the site better than it is today 

and provide fish with access to more habitat. I was pleased to learn Perpetua Resources has also 

taken steps to protect air quality. According to analysis in the SDEIS hazardous air pollutants were 

found to be well below major thresholds and the Operations Area Boundary would not exceed the 

National Ambient Air Quality Standards. To me, these facts from the SDEIS demonstrate the proper 

checks and balances are in place to protect the environment. 

The SDEIS reduces the size of the project footprint, improves water quality, eliminates the need for 

long-term water treatment and makes sure water temperature on site does not exceed baseline 

conditions – all while providing our nation with access to a mineral we desperately need. The 

permitting process has been thorough and complete. Now, I hope the U.S. Forest Service will realize 

the benefits this project and permit the Stibnite Gold Project using the 2021 Modified Mine Plan. 

The Stibnite Gold Project will be environmentally beneficial, give the US economy a much needed 

boost via producing resources and creating many jobs, both directly and indirectly, and will be a 

huge asset to the country for many years to come: the USA can't do without it. 

Vern Marshall 


